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Election of Vice-Chair of the TTC Board 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on December 8, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 
  
1. Elect a Citizen Member to serve in the position of Vice-Chair to November 14, 2026 or 

until a successor is appointed.  
 
 
 


